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CRAGIN FAREWELL: CEO Julian Burke
presented a commemorative plaque,
last Friday, to James Cragin of
Gardena, in appreciation for his eight
years’ service on the MTA Board.
Joining Cragin for a farewell luncheon
were, from left, Howard Sachar, James
Seal, Burke, Neal Bjornsen, Wes
McCarns, CAC Chair Michael Dickerson,
Bill Lotto, Mary Cragin, Peter Schick and
Seymour Rosen. Cragin is a former
mayor of Gardena and was a member
of the City Council for almost 20 years.
(6/5/01)
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